

Florida Tire Recycling, Inc.

RECEIVED

UUN 1 / 1744

DEPT OF ENV PROTECTION WEST PALM BEACH

(HAND DELIVERED)

June 17, 1994

Mr. Joe Lurix, Engineer
Solid Waste Section
SOUTHEAST DISTRICT
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
PO Box 15425
West Palm Beach, FL 33416

RE: TO RENEW PERMIT #WT56-165345
ADDITIONAL COPIES

Dear Mr. Lurix,

Please accept our apologies for not supplying the appropriate number of copies in support of FLORIDA TIRE RECYCLING, INC's. application for permit renewal, which was originally submitted on June 7, 1994. We did not note this requirement on DER form #17-711.900 (6) nor in our copy of 17-711 F.A.C.

Pursuant to your notice of "incomplete" dated June 15, 1994, please find enclosed two additional signed and sealed copies of the permit renewal application.

If there are additional questions please do not hesitate to call; I may be reached at 407-465-0477. Thank you in advance for your consideration and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Skip Robinson

FLORIDA TIRE RECYCLING, INC.

encl